
 

 

  
Monday 19th April 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

HRH Prince Philip 

Throughout last week children were keen to 

learn about and reflect on the life of Prince 

Philip; how he had served both the country 

and the Queen for so many years. As a 

tribute to his life all the classes created a 

wall of remembrance and a book of 

remembrance. This is displayed on the altar 

in the 

hall. Families at home have also offered their 

contributions to the memory of the Duke of 

Edinburgh who has touched the hearts of a nation. 

An example of this was Henry in class 2 was so 

moved when he heard about the death of Prince 

Philip, that he sold all his Easter eggs the day after 

and made a donation of £50 to the Battersea dog’s 

home in memory of Prince Philip.  

 

 

 

 

Staffing update 

We extend our warm congratulations to Mrs Overland and her husband who are expecting 

their first baby in September. Mrs Overland is a member of staff who works in the after-

school club.  

 

Zumba 

We welcome Jess, the Zumba instructor, back into school each Wednesday 3.30 until 

4.30pm. This will be starting from Wednesday 21st April for five weeks. Jess will be leading the 

Zumba sessions throughout this term. Please contact the school office to book on.  

 



 

 

 

Earth day  

Our Eco committees; The Green Team & the Animal Rescue team have joined together to 

raise awareness of environmental issues. On Thursday 22nd April they would like us all to 

acknowledge ‘Earth day’.  

The team are asking if everyone can wear an item of green 

– school uniform should still be worn with an item of green. 

Children may choose to wear green socks, have green 

gloves or green hair accessories for example. Children are 

asked to donate a £1. 

The Animal Rescue team will also 

be holding a cake sale 

throughout the day and after 

school- if there are cakes remaining! Thank you in advance for 

any cakes you can donate to the sale.  

All proceeds from the day will be donated to Animal Rescue 

centre.   

 

It was brilliant to see so many children from class 

2 on Tuesday and class 3 on Wednesday join 

the ‘walking bus’ to school. You are most 

welcome to join us each week. We leave at 

8.30am from Coppull Police station.  

 

Summer Term – dates for your diaries.  

We always love to have a full diary and 

offer our children plenty enrichment 

opportunities. With that in mind we have a 

number of events planned for the summer 

term.   

However, these are of course all subject to 

the Government road map and the 

recovery from the pandemic. We are of  

 



 

 

 

course hoping they all can go ahead!  (more details will follow on the individual events 

nearer to the time). 

DATE   EVENT 

from 13th April until July  swimming sessions for year 3,4 & 5 

from 13th April until July  ‘Walking bus’- available to all classes- please check specific 

dates for your class.  

Monday 19th April  Class photographs  

Mon 19th April & Tues 20th 

April  

Bikeability year 5 

Wednesday 21st April  Mountain Monkey – door step adventure class 1 and 2 

Wednesday 21st April  Bikeability year 4 

Monday 3rd May  School Closed - Bank Holiday  

From Thursday 6th May   Food preparation courses   years 3,4,5,6 

Monday 17th & 18th May   SCARF - Coram Education visits in school to each class 

Friday 21st May  End of half term – school closes at normal time 

Monday 7th June  School reopens for Summer term (2)  

Monday 7th- 11th  Hothersall Lodge residential visit year 6 

Wednesday 23rd June Whole school visit to Carr Mill Dam 

Tuesday 29th June  Football Development Programme – whole school  

Thursday 1st July  Spring Dance Company visiting with their performance and 

workshop ‘Parable’ 

Tuesday 6th July  

Monday 12th July  

Sports day KS 1 & 2 

Reserve day 

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term  

 


